
 

 

Our Ref: 
Your Ref: 
Contact: 
Tel: 
E-mail: 
Date: 

 
 
 
01698 522723 
office@johnpaul.n-lanark.sch.uk 
Wednesday, 23 October 2019 

 

 
 
 
 

  

Education and Families 
Kristofer J. Thomas BEd, PGDip, MSc 

Head Teacher 

St John Paul II Primary School & 

Nursery Class 

1 Laburnum Road 

Viewpark G71 5DG 

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer 

INSPECTION OF ST. JOHN PAUL II PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY CLASS 
 
HM Inspectors from Education Scotland will be visiting us to conduct an inspection during 
the week commencing 11th November 2019.  You can find out more about inspection, from 
the Inspection and review documentation pages of Education Scotland’s website. 
 
As part of the inspection, Inspectors gather the views of stakeholders (i.e. anyone in our 
school community, including Parents/Carers) via an online survey which is available from 
one of the following links. 
 
NURSERY CLASS:  https://forms.education.gov.scot/s/03&seed=8340820&cs=cs2012307358&t=1 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL:   https://forms.education.gov.scot/s/04&seed=8340820&t=1 

 
I would like to encourage you to complete the survey.  Inspectors will also be meeting with 
groups of parents during the inspection so to be part of that discussion you should complete 
the survey with additional links provided to indicate your interest in taking part.  I would also 
encourage you to do this. 
 
You should complete the survey by 1st November 2019 for one child or for each of your 
children in attendance. 
 
I will be adding this letter along with the links to our school website.  We will text, email and 
post the links on our school app. 
 
With renewed good wishes, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr K Thomas 
Head Teacher  

https://education.gov.scot/what-we-do/inspection-and-review
https://forms.education.gov.scot/s/03&seed=8340820&cs=cs2012307358&t=1
https://forms.education.gov.scot/s/04&seed=8340820&t=1

